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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

It looks like the Groundhog saw his shadow, so we are going to have six more

weeks of winter.  Even if he hadn't seen his shadow, we would still have six

more weeks of winter, good or bad.

I forgot to place a couple bits of information in last weeks DAREN News.  The

first one was from Mark Sweitzer, KD8MIV, about the Preston County NODE/PBBS.

Mark said the PRESWV/KINGWV station is back on the air.  It was off the air for

some time, so I don't know how long it's been back up.  It has a fairly good

path to the Randolph County NODE/PBBS of RANDWV/ELKNWV.

The second information is from Matt, Gregg, WV8MAT.  Matt said he is going to

Wayne County, WV, this week, or next, to test a path from the City of Wayne, in

Wayne County, to the Cabell County NODE/PBBS of CABEWV/HUNTWV in Huntington.  He

wants to know if there's a stable connection between the two locations.  If

there is a good path, Matt will be placing a new DAREN packet node in Wayne

County.  Matt's hoping to get some further build out over the spring in a few

more counties in that area.  He'll keep us posted.

There were 35 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Michael Turner,

K4MIC has changed his callsign.  Mikes new call is WV8MT.  Mike, has been

participating in the net since February 29, 2020, and has completed 100 check-

ins.  He'll be receiving his certificate as soon as I can get started printing

all of the certificates that I'm behind on.  There was a couple new Amateurs who

checked into the net this week.  The first one was Chad Ward, K8CMW, from

Clarksburg, WV, and the second one was John Davis, KB8TGK, from Proctorville,

OH.  I want to welcome Chad and John to the DAREN system and hope they

participate in the net as often as they can.  My son Kevin, KC8OXY, needs only

one more check-in to make 1100.
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